
From: Marney Pollock  
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 8:52 AM 
To: Greg Beros greg.beros@richmondhill.ca; Tom Muench 
tom.muench@richmondhill.ca; Carmine Perrelli carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca; 
Castro Liu castro.liu@richmondhill.ca; Joe DiPaola joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca; David 
West david.west@richmondhill.ca; Karen Cilevitz karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca; 
Godwin Chan godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca; Clerks Richmondhill 
clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Selection of mayor 

My husband and I would like to register our desire to have a by-election for the 
selection of the mayor.  We do not want this selection to be made by a split council that 
could end up with ta draw from a hat. That is not democratic. 

Pat and Marney Pollock 
67 Drumern Crescent 
Richmond hill 
L4C 5H9 
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